
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/11/2018 10:44:09 AM
Subject: Re: Hunley Commission

​I just got on the phone with them, someone erroneously moved it to their done file. They will correct it today. 


From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 10:38 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Re: Hunley Commission 
 
​Did you hear back?


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:49 AM
 
To: 'notary@sos.sc.gov'
 
Cc: Danny Varat; Daniel B. "Danny" Verdin III
 
Subject: FW: Hunley Commission 
 
I see that Ms. Sharpe has retired, can you please ensure this makes it to the appropriate person. Thank you.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:48 AM
 
To: 'Tracy Sharpe' 
Cc: Danny Varat ; Daniel B. "Danny" Verdin III 
Subject: Hunley Commission
 
Good Moring Ms. Sharpe,
 
It appears that Danny Varat has been incorrectly listed as the Chairman of the Hunley Commission. Danny Varat is the 
Lieutenant Governor’s Designee on the Commission; however, Senator Danny Verdin, who has been on the 
Commission for a while, is the Chairman. Thank you for your assistance with this.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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